United States Department of State

Washington, D.C. 20520

January 2, 2018

Case No.: F-2016-17168
Segments: L/T-00011C2

Ms. Scarlet Kim
Privacy International
62 Britton Street
London, Great Britain

Dear Ms. Kim:

[ refer to our letter, dated December 04, 2017, regarding the release of certain Department of
State material under the Freedom of Information Act (the “FOIA”), S U.S.C. § 552. The
Department’s processing of records potentially responsive to your request is ongoing and has
" yielded two responsive documents. We have determined that the two documents may be
released in full. All released material is enclosed. ' '

We will keep you informed as your case progresses. If you have any questions, you may contact
Trial Attorney Carly Anderson at caroline.j.anderson@usdoj.gov or (202) 305-8645. Please
refer to the case number, F-2016-17168, and the civil action number, 17-cv-01324, in all
correspondence about this case.

Sincerely,

T

Eric F. Stein, Director
Office of Information Programs and Services

Enclosures: As stated
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